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Comments: I would like to comment that i am in favor of allowing snowmobiling and mountain biking in the great

burn area. 

I have snowmobiled in the great burn all of my adult life. Specifically beaver ridge,  Williams lake area and kidd

lake area.  

Never once have i seen any sign of any activity from any one other than snowmobiles in the winter.  No big game

of any kind in the winter months is able to survive in 15'of snow.  

There are no hikers or skiers in this back country during the winter months.  Ir can only be accessed via

motorized use.  

If this gets closed it's only going to create more conflict in those shared areas because we will be forced out of

the back country and into shared areas. There are millions of acres already closed to motorized use that those

seeking solitude can use that aren't open to motorized use.  The area we are asking to be reopened is a drop in

the bucket to what is already closed.  

Thank you. 

 

 


